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Sorry its been so long! I've only just figured out how to use the blog! Gradually getting over the IT mountain.

Over the past week my subject knowledge has been put on hold because of placement and the dreaded assignment!

My first week at B school has been brilliant. I couldn't have asked for a more supportive group of people to help me through the first placement. After meeting my mentor for the first time, it was revealed that I will be teaching for the first time on Friday 17th October. The lesson is based on a powerpoint provided by the English Dept. My mentor told me that he wasn't focussing on the content of the lesson but the delivery of the material. I am allowed to alter the powerpoint, and I will be developing my own starter/plenary/activities. My mentor wants me to focus on behaviour management, engaging the class, and discipline. He has provided me with a great opportunity to get some confidence before I start my own scheme of work after half term. After half term I will be teaching this group of Y7 Skellig. SO over half term I will be locked away planning! Over the next week I have to develop my lesson plan ready to talk through with my mentor on Thursday afternoon.

I will also be taking a Y9 mid set for The Ruby in the Smoke, and a top Y8 set for short stories. Lots of fun things to get me started!

My focus this week has been behaviour/classroom management so I have been mindmapping and noting the various methods which the teacher I have been observing have used. Over the weekend I am going to finalise my class rules etc to email my mentor. The good thing about B SCHOOL is that even though there is the option of having pupils removed from the classroom, its viewed as an extreme last resort, so discipline lies predominantly with the teacher. There is no C1,2,3 system, and most conflicts seemed to be resolved with 5 mins outside - we shall see!!!

Went to visit the primary school today. It was so different! I know I have made the right choice in choosing secondary. The pace is a lot slower, and you have to have the patience of a saint!I have 100% respect for primary school teachers! Unfortunately the Y6's are being tested over the next few days so we have been placed in Y5 classes. We have been able to see a lot of literacy though, which has been interesting. 

